
Volume 2013, Issue 3 March 2013 

Wednesday, March 20th, 2013 

Kensington 311 E. Simmons St. in the Garden Room 

Networking: 6:30—7:00p.m.- Dinner: 7:00p.m.  

Cost: $10.00/person 

Presenter: Mayor of Galesburg, Sal Garza 

Pictured to the left: Eric Dilts. He & Gary Camarano of Sustainable 

Business Center were the speakers for the Membership Meeting in  

February.  

 

Pictured right: Kaylee Johnson, Executive Officer for Western Illinois Builders     

Association, Co- Little Mr. Homebuilder; Braden Hagerty, representatives for Knox 

County Teen Court, Greg Davis, President 

of the Board, Little Miss Homebuilder; 

Grace Nelson, Co- Little Mr. Homebuilder; 

Luke Nelson 

General Membership Meeting 

Upcoming Events 

The WIBA 

 Punch List 

Western I l l inois  Bui lders  Associat ion  

WIBA is an association of individuals and 

firms who have joined forces,  voluntarily, 

to promote all phases of building and    

remodeling. 

President: 

Greg Davis 
 

Vice-President: 

Wayne Allen 

 

Treasurer: 

Carol Hagan 
 

Past President: 

Paul Hensen 
 

Directors: 

Bob Franey 

Scott Howe 

Tammy Lufkin 

Clinton Masters 

 

Life Directors: 

Terry Hartley 

Bill Johnson 
 

Executive Officer: 

Kaylee Johnson 

 

 

March 20   6:30p.m. 

Membership Meeting 

The Kensington 

Sal Garza,  

Mayor of Galesburg 

 

April 3     6:30a.m. 

Board Meeting 

Broadview 

 

April 17     6:30p.m. 

Membership Meeting 

The Kensington 

Shawn Pitman 

Midstate Manufacturing 

 

Board Members: 

 

 

The playhouse was given away on Sunday afternoon at the Home Show.  

Sharon Courtright, mother of the builder was the winner.   A big “Thank You” 

to Christopher Courtright of Courtright Construction Inc. for designing & 

building the playhouse.   

If you know of a local non-profit organization interested in being considered for 

the recipient of the 2014 playhouse, please have them contact WIBA at 309-343-

2116 or wiba@grics.net by April 30, 2013. 



President’s Corner...  

 Western Illinois Builders Association held 

their annual Home Show March 2nd & 3rd at the Sandburg 

Mall. This was the 36th year of Home Show and Life Direc-

tor, Terry Hartley, has been the chairman of the event for 

the past 32 years. Congratulations Terry for another job well 

done. This year we had 34 vendors at the Sandburg mall. 

While talking to most of them, the vendors felt it was very 

worthwhile and they’re looking forward to being there next 

year.  

 Thanks to Vice President, Wayne Allen, the enter-

tainment this year was Joyful Noyz, a local singing group 

that has a very good following. They did an excellent job that 

was enjoyed by all.  

 Little Miss Homebuilder is Grace Nelson and Little 

Mr. Homebuilders are Luke Nelson & Braden Hagerty. All 

these are very cute children and will do a great job repre-

senting WIBA in the parades this year. 

 Again this year, WIBA gave 10 gift certificates of 

$100.00 that we had 293 people sign up. All the certificates 

won are to be used at members of WIBA businesses. 

 Knox County Teen Court was the recipient of our 

playhouse this year and they did come through making 

$5715.00. The winner of the playhouse was Sharon 

Courtright, mother of Chris Courtright. Congratulations! 

The year WIBA brought in 5 new members to our organiza-

tion through the Home Show. 

 Our next general meeting will be March 20, 2013 at 

the Kensington at 6:30p.m. This is the 1st day of Spring so 

let’s have a big attendance. Our Speaker will be Sal Garza, 

Mayor of Galesburg. This should be an interesting meeting. 

Let’s all plan on attending and ask questions. We are still 

having the $25 drawing but you must be present to win. Let’s 

all come to the meeting and welcome the Mayor of Gales-

burg, Sal Garza, and have a good time. 

 Thanks again to Terry Hartley who chaired the 

Home Show, Wayne Allen, Clinton Masters, Carol Hagan, 

myself, and a big thanks to Kaylee Johnson for all the hard 

work and time. 

 Happy St. Patrick’s Day to all!  

 See you the 20th of March at The Kensington. 

Greg Davis 
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March 

Board  

Meeting  

Highlights…. 
 
  76 members 

 

 Knox County Teen Court  sold $5,715.00 in tickets 

for the Playhouse. That amount exceeded last year 

and several other years. The drawing had 3,108 

tickets  entered. 

 

 Home Show give-a-ways: 10-$100 gift certificates 

were won by Tim Asbury, Bill Walters, William 

Shea, Kathy Cliff, Mary Knop, Frank Dumke, Jena 

Jacobs, Janet Dahlstrom, Lanni Hillery, and Lindy 

Engle to be used only at listed members with a 90-

day expiration date.  Members were divided up 

equally between the gift certificates. Entries for the 

Western Illinois Builders Association drawing 

numbered 293. 

 

 Little Miss Homebuilder 2013 is Grace Nelson. 

 

 Co Little Mr. Homebuilders 2013 are Luke Nelson 

& Braden Hagerty. 117 votes were cast. 

 

 March speaker will be Mayor of Galesburg, 

Sal Garza. 

 

 April speaker will be Shawn Pitman of Mid-

“Happy St. Patrick ‘s  
Day!” 

Congratulations  
 
The Winner of the January 50/50 Draw-

ing was Bob Franey of Sherwin Wil-

liams. He won $17. Congratulations, Bob! 

 

First Midwest Bank was drawn for the 

Monthly Cash Drawing and Carol  Hagan 

was  present and won. So, this month’s 

drawing will be worth $25. 
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36th Annual Home Show March 3rd & 4th Sandburg Mall.   

 

 We had 34 members turn in reservations.  WIBA provided 

coffee, doughnuts, and Boxcar Express sandwiches for our vendors 

on Saturday and coffee on Sunday.  Joyful Noyz performed on Sat-

urday night from  6:30-8:00 p.m.    

 On Sunday afternoon, the Co-Little Mr. Homebuilders, Lucas 

Nelson and Braden Hagerty, and Little Miss Homebuilder, Grace 

Nelson, were announced.  All three helped draw for the 10-$100 

Gift Certificates which were given away by the Association.   

 The winners were Tim Asbury, Bill Walters, William Shea, 

Kathy Cliff, Mary Knop, Frank Dumke, Jean Jacobs, Janet Dahl-

strom, Lanni Hillery, and Lindy Engle  If your business is presented 

with one of these gift certificates, please let our office know 

(phone: 343-2116 or email wiba@grics.net)) and we will see that 

you are reimbursed.  Please also commend Greg Davis of Cen-

tury 21 and Clinton Masters of Menard’s, as they were the only 

members to achieve perfect meeting attendance this past year. 21 

members attended 5 or more meetings this past year and earned 

$100 off of their home show booth.  Only 7 of these members actu-

ally displayed at the Home Show and took advantage of their dis-

count. March’s membership meeting will be the first meeting in the 

next calendar year.  Please strive to attend and get off to the right 

start to earn $100 off your booth for next year’s Home Show by at-

tending a minimum of 5 meetings! Remember, the Golf Outing and 

the Christmas Party count.  



 

 

 

 On Sunday of the Home Show, our Board President, Greg Davis, proudly announced the winners of the 

Little Miss and Little Mr. Homebuilder Contest.  We only had three contestants this year and the voting was 

very close.  The board decided to award Co-Little Mr. Homebuilders.  Pictured in lower left from L to R:   

 Luke Nelson is in the first grade and has three sisters. He is all  boy. He will someday be a 4th genera-

tion farmer. Luke loves the outdoors, tinkering with Dad’s tools in the shop a t the farm, farming with Grandpa 

& Dad, playing sports (football, soccer, basketball and baseball), hunting, swimming, and boating.  

 Braden Hagerty enjoys swimming, playing soccer, and being involved with tiger Scouts. His favorite 

thing to do is to build with Legos! He is the grandson of Wayne & Millie Allen.  

 Grace Nelson has tow sisters and one brother. She is very athletic, yet really enjoys being a girly girl. 

She has a great sense of humor and is an animal lover. She loves tumbling, basketball, soccer, dancing playing 

dress-up, swimming, and boating. Grace and Luke are sister and brother. 

  All 3 children received a $100 gift Certificate to Sandburg Mall and a junior tool belt.  They will ride in 

the Memorial Day, Labor Day, Veteran’s Day, and Christmas Parades in Galesburg. 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the 2013 Little Miss &  

Little Mr. Homebuilder Contest Winners! 



New Members 

 

Please welcome new members;  

Basio Plumbing, Heating & Air,  

McCormick Insulation,  

Picture Perfect Siding & Windows,  

Erin Lee Construction,  

Conklin Roofing 
 

Thanks! 

A special “Thank You” to 

Terry Hartley of Rheinschmidt’s for all his efforts in co-

ordinating another successful Home Show!  He has chaired 

this event for 32 years!  Also, a big thanks to Wayne Allen for coordinating and sponsoring Joy-

ful Noyz’s performance. Helping to staff the WIBA booth were; Wayne Allen, Greg Davis of 

Century 21, Clinton Masters of Menard’s, & Carol Hagan of First Midwest Bank,  Lisa 

Reynolds of Western Illinois Title for her assistance with the Little Miss/Mr. Homebuilder Con-

test, Great job and thank you to everyone for helping make this year’s home show a success. 

   

We had 34 vendors register for the 36th Annual Home Show this year; AAA Window, Siding, 

Roofing, ACRI Company, Basio Plumbing, Heating & Air, Birkey’s Farm Store, Blue Jay Barns, 

Century 21/Tucker Swanson, CherryTree Kitchens, Coach House Garages, Conklin Roofing, 

Courtright Construction, Inc., Erin Lee Construction,  Farmers & Mechanics Bank, Hansen 

Lumber, Howe Overhead Doors, Inc., IH Mississippi Valley Credit Union, JB&D Siding &  

Window Co., Knox Glass, McCormick Insulation, MidAmerica Basement Systems, Midwest 

Flag, New Age Siding & Windows Inc., People’s Do-It Center, Per Mar Security, Picture Perfect 

Siding & Windows, Register Mail, Retrofoam of Illinois, Rheinschmidt’s Carpet & Furniture 

Gallery, West Central FS, Inc., Roger L. Williams General Contractor, Sherwin-Williams,  

Sullivan Door Co., Unique Landscaping, & Voorhees Home Improvement. 

 

Congratulations to Sharon Courtright for winning 

the Western Illinois Builder’s Association Playhouse! 
 

 

Also given away on Sunday was the playhouse.  Sharon Courtright, mother of Christopher 

Courtright, was the winner.  The playhouse ticket sales totaled $5,715.00. Thank you to  

Christopher Courtright of Courtright Construction Inc. for designing & building the  

playhouse. Congratulations to the Knox County Teen Court for all their hard work and the 

Western Illinois Builders Association members who should be very proud of their contributions 

to our community!   



 



 
 



2163 E. Main St. 

P.O. Box 565 

Galesburg, IL 61402-0565 

WESTERN ILLINOIS 

BUILDERS ASSOCIATION 

General Membership Meeting 

Wednesday, March 20, 2013 

Kensington (Garden Room) 6:30 p.m. 

Sal Garza, Mayor of Galesburg 

Don’t forget…  

Phone: 309-343-2116 

Fax: 309-343-1114 

Email: wiba@grics.net 

Website: wibaweb.org 

The WIBA Punch List 

We’re on the web! 

www.wibaweb.org 

«AddressBlock» 

 

Bi-County Title 

 

Superior Asphalt 

 

Tompkins State Bank 

 
Next month’s features will be: 

(Please make sure your information on the WIBA website is up-to-date. 
If you need assistance, please call or email Kaylee, wiba@grics.net, at the office.) 

Webber Rental & Supply 

Knox Glass 

Olson’s Paint Spot 

Check out the Web Site:  Now Featured 
 

Neil Thomas Plumbing & heating 

Voorhees Siding & Windows 

Western Illinois title Co. 

 

*** 

Get it from a Member! 

Dues due April 1st 

. 

We’re on the facebook! 

http://www.facebook.com/pages/Western-Illinois-

Builders-Association 

We’re on Facebook! 

http://www.facebook.com/pages/

Western-Illinois-Builders-Association 


